
 

Christmas Blessings 
 

May the Joy and Peace of the Christ Child be in your heart, and may God bless 

you and your loved ones with a happy and holy Christmas. 

 

We sincerely thank you for your generosity, prayers and compassion 

throughout a difficult year which supported tens of thousands of children, 

youths and seniors in health, education, welfare and a brighter future. 

   

On behalf of the MPC Board and Staff I wish you a very Happy Christmas 

and Peaceful New Year. 

 

With deep affection and gratitude. 
 

Sr Mary Killeen 
Director 

       
         

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Artwork Andrew Otieno 
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http://www.mercymukuru.co.ke/


 

All MPC Departments, except the Rehabilitation Centre  

 

will be closed from 23rd December 2022 (12 noon) and  

 

reopen on 3rd January 2023. 

 

 

 

 

If you wish to visit the Rehabilitation Centre during this time  

please call:  Sr Mary +254 733 701 444 
Available on WhatsApp  

 
 
 
 

If you and your family wish to share a Christmas gift please go to the website and follow the 
prompts from the DONATE button. 

 
 
 
 
 


